April 19, 2007

Mr. Donnie Snow City of Racine Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services City Hall Annex 800 Center Street, Room 127 Racine, WI 52403

Dear Mr. Snow.

We are members of Narcotics Annonymous, a World-wide organization with chapters in Racine. Helping people with recovery from the disease of addiction. We have been a part of the community for over 10 years.

We have used the Tyler-Domer and Martin Luther King Center for our annual functions. We also use the Tyler-Domer, John Bryant and Martin Luther King Center for our weekly meetings. We use these facilities to carry the message of recovery to the still suffering addict. The monies raised at these function is to buy literature, recovery tools and to carry the message of recovery to the still suffering addict.

We are a non-profit organization and have establish a tax-exempt status: therefore, we are requesting usage of these facilities to be offered for 'Up With Hope And Down With Dope' and 'Droppin' The Bomb' for a lesser amount than established. Our past agreements for use of the Martin Luther King Center for 'Up With Hope And Down With Dope' [Saturday 07/28/07, 6PM - Midnight] and Tyler-Domer for 'Droppin' The Bomb' [Saturday 10/13/07, 6PM - Midnight] was a flat rate of \$65 for 6 hours, everything included.

We understand that this decision needs to be approved by your board. Please feel free to contact Dennis Brumfield at 262-633-7423.

We have use these facilities for years and are truly grateful for you services and cooperation in the past. We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

The Memebers of Narcotics Annonymous